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[CE SBAC] New schools proposal

Law, Kelsie <kelsie.law@capeelizabethschools.org> Wed, May 8, 2024 at 8:15 PM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Dear SBAC,

| am writing to tell you how a new middle school is direly needed. For years we have added parts to try to avoid a full
replacement. As a current freshman at CEHS | have experienced learning in the middle school. | found that the
building is broken up and that the lack of circulation for heat makes learning in the winter challenging. Additionally,
many of the classrooms are small and it makes learning more challenging by being close to many fellow students.
Imagine trying to take an important math test and all you can focus on is your neighbor’s breathing and how close you
are to everyone. That being said, | believe that we should all do everything possible to build a new middle school and
create a better place for learning.

Sincerely,

Kelsie Law
31 McAuley Rd

cesbac+unsubscribe@
capeelizabethschools.org

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1/?ik=702455f3bf&view=pt&search=al...thid=thread-f:1798531965306106580&simpl=msg-f:1798531965306106580 Page 1 of 1


mailto:cesbac+unsubscribe@capeelizabethschools.org

